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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Briana Kalin  

Address 
5404 Well Spring Rd 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
5082306304  

Email 
b1balboni@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am against a mask mandate simply due to science and stats. Masks are clearly not working and data will show you that. If masks 
are mandated in this county then I will be forced to spend all of my money in the r surrounding counties. It’s no secret people are 
fleeing Charles county and this will add to the list of reasons why people are leaving Charles county. People should have the 
fundamental right to decide if they want to wear a mask or not. By mandating masks you are basically saying the general population 
in Charles county is not smart enough to make a health decision for themselves so the government must step in and make the 
decision for us.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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